
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Jamie Selfjself@thestate.com
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/22/2016 5:25:51 PM
Subject: Letter response

Quote from Governor Nikki Haley, "I appreciate hearing from the leaders of our state’s Christian 
universities. South Carolina has a proud tradition of upholding religious freedom. I look forward to 
working with the universities to make sure we continue to honor that tradition.”
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